
 
 

 
 
DATE: March 17, 2008 
 
MEMO TO: ALL PERSONNEL 
 
FROM: Chaplain Rick Braswell 
 
SUBJECT: COMMANDER EDWARD “ED” PATTEN (Y.I.E.D.) 
  
Please be advised Commander Edward “Ed” Patten passed away on March 14, 2008. 
Arrangements for Commander Patten are as follows: 
 
  VISITATION:  FRIDAY, MARCH 21, 2008            2 – 4 PM      
     TM Ralph Funeral Home (Sawgrass/Weston) 
     371 N.W. 136th Avenue 
     Sunrise, FL 33325 
     (954) 587-6888 
  
 SERVICES:   FRIDAY, MARCH 21, 2008    4 PM 
     TM Ralph Funeral Home (Sawgrass/Weston) 
     371 N.W. 136th Avenue 
     Sunrise, FL 33325 
     (954) 587-6888 
 
Interment services entrusted to South Florida VA National Cemetery. 
 
In lieu of flowers, donations may be made in his name to the Sheriff’s Foundation of Broward 
County, 2601 West Broward Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312.  
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the Patten family during this difficult time. 
 
RB/cc 
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